March 27th, 1973

Mr. Herbert J. Simins Commissioner of Public Works Municipal Building New York, N.Y.

> RE: HO-145 RELLEVIE HOSPITAL

Dear Sir.

I am writing you in reference to the abovementioned Contract and a letter dated February 27th, 1973 from former Commissioner Airred C. Maevis, which I believe is self-explanatory.

Todate, I have had no word regarding the situation mentioned in Coemissioners letter; however, positive action is absolutely necessary as the work of the Foundry has been held up for the past nine months due to this breach of contract.

Hoping that you can expedite this matter to a speedy and satisfactory conclusion. Many thanks.

Sincerely,

John W. Rhoden